

## **Rules and Information:**

Winners will receive gift card prizes and their writing featured in the Library newsletter!

Any type of writing will be accepted: poems, short stories, essays...be creative!

The theme is Spring is Here!

Each submission must be received with a permission slip (on back).

Writing must be submitted individually with one submission per participant.

The new deadline for submissions is Friday, April 26th.

Winners will be selected by grade: K-2, 3-5, 6-8, and 9-12.

Bring your writing to a Librarian or submit it to: andrea@westhamptonlibrary.org.

An updated date for the celebration for winners in grades K-5 will take place on Sunday, April 28th from 12:30-1:00pm.

A celebration for winners in grades 6-12 will take place on Sunday, April 28th from 1:30-2:00pm.

Permission Form:
I hereby grant the Westhampton Free Library permission to publish
my child's submitted work, with understanding that they will include
my child's name as the creator.
Child's Name:Phone Number:
School & Grade:
Parent/Guardian Signature: